From: Alec Renwick <alec.renwick@nemaritimetrust.org.uk>
Sent: 13 April 2024 09:53

To: Branson, Richard; Peter W; PAUL; Mick Dawson
Subject: Fwd: Illegal transfer of our website.

Please see below -

From: Alec Renwick <alec.renwick@nemaritimetrust.org.uk>
Date: Fri, 12 Apr 2024, 11:24

Subject: Illegal transfer of our website.

To: <nominet@nominet.uk>

For the attention of Nominet.

After some considerable investigation it is now apparent that our
nemaritimetrust.co.uk website has been stolen and transferred to
Nominet from our hosting company TSO HOST.

We suspect that an aggrieved member of this Charity is responsible
and request that a reversal should take place immediately.

It is believed that the email address concerned is:
daw50nmdj@hotmail.co.uk.

While we are happy to further discuss this situation with Michael,
who thankfully transfered management and payment via TSO Host to
our charity a number of years ago (Oct 2020). This current
uncertainty makes for an unnecessarily difficult situation.

However, currently we must regard this action as theft including
subsequent losses incurred.

If Michael is willing to complete transfer from Nominet back to
TSO Host, which has already been initiated, all well and good.

Please advise.

With kind regards
A Renwick. Chairperson of North East Maritime Trust.

Cc Michael Dawson
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